
5. CELEBRATION OF INTERNATIONAL YEAR FOR OLDER ADULTS 
 
 The Board considered a report providing an update on an event held at the Richmond Club on 

Sunday 1 October from 1pm to 5pm.  The focus of the event was to showcase the activities 
that are available to the community in Richmond. 

 
 The Board received the report and commended Helen Gallagher on the success of this event. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


